
 As a parent you have the right to withdraw your child from 

sex education lessons but few parents choose to do this. 

Sometimes parents feel anxious that SRE will take away 

children’s innocence but we wish to reassure you that this is 

not the case. Lessons are tailored to match the maturity of 

the class and children learn early on that being able to talk 

sensibly about changes, feelings and relationships is an 

important part of growing up. 

Many children will enter puberty whilst still at primary 

school and without suitable preparation this can be a 

confusing, embarrassing and even distressing time. We 

hope that through a carefully planned, gradual and 

appropriate curriculum our children will enter young 

adulthood well equipped to deal with the physical and 

emotional changes that will occur.  

In maintained schools the approach to SRE and the 

resources used are determined by the SRE policy.  

This policy is the responsibility of the Governing body and it 

is reviewed annually.  

 

 

 

Our ability to make and maintain happy, positive and productive 

relationships is part of what makes us human and is fundamental 

to a caring and supportive society. Our relationships come in a 

wide variety of forms: family, peers, close friendships, casual 

relationships and partnerships. 

As part of our PSHE curriculum, we study relationships and we aim 

to give our children the skills they need to develop positive healthy 

relationships. We plan a curriculum which gradually prepares them 

for the physical and emotional changes they will encounter as they 

grow into mature and responsible adults. 

SRE (Sex and Relationships Education) enables children to 

understand themselves and helps them to respect and care for 

others. Lessons are planned so that they are age appropriate and 

Class Teachers are sensitive to the needs of their individual 

children. 

Please read on for details of what the content of the lessons may 

be for your child. 

 

 

 


